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Please oppose HB 4080, which would essentially raise money for the USDA's 

Wildlife Services program.  Americans pay millions of tax dollars each year to fund 

Wildlife Services' torturous slaughter of approximately 100,000 predators, using 

extremely cruel and ineffective methods. HB 4080 would not require the use of 

alternatives that don't require killing and not obligate ranchers to change their 

livestock management practices to reduce predator conflicts.  

 

Oregon ought to focus instead on peacefully co-existing with wildlife. 

 

Thank you. 

 


